
 
The location of this meeting is accessible and reasonable accommodations will be provided to persons with 
disabilities who require assistance. If you need a reasonable accommodation, please contact the city of 
Newton’s ADA Coordinator, Jini Fairley, at least two business days in advance of the meeting: 
jfairley@newtonma.gov or (617) 796-1253. The city’s TTY/TDD direct line is: 617-796-1089. For the  
Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS), please dial 711. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Public Facilities Committee Agenda 
 

City of Newton 
In City Council 

 

Wednesday, March 6, 2024 
 
The Public Facilities Committee will hold this meeting as a hybrid meeting on 
Wednesday, March 6, 2024, at 7:00 PM in Room 204. To view this meeting using 
Zoom use this link: https://newtonma-gov.zoom.us/j/89617934663 or call 1-646-558-8656 
and use the following Meeting ID: 896 1793 4663 

Item Scheduled for Discussion: 

#32-24  Updates on Border Street 
COUNCILORS MALAKIE, KELLEY, AND WRIGHT requesting regular updates from DPW 
on status of Border Street culvert, MWRA easement, potential engineering solutions 
and other measures to mitigate risk of flooding, and knowledge gained from 
stormwater studies. 
 

#122-24 Update on plans and projects for the Stormwater System in Newton 
 Councilor Albright on behalf of the Public Facilities Committee requesting an update from 

DPW on plans and projects to improve the stormwater system in Newton. 
 
#47-24 Requesting a discussion with the Department of Public Works, Parks, Recreation & 

Culture, and the Conservation Commission regarding the condition of Edmands Park 
 COUNCILORS LUCAS, LAREDO, MALAKIE, WRIGHT, GETZ, DOWNS, MICLEY and 

LOBOVITZ Requesting a discussion with the Department of Public Works, the 
Department of Parks, Recreation & Culture and the Conservation Commission 
regarding the condition of, and potential improvements to the stormwater 
infrastructure in Edmands Park. This discussion should also include (a) which city 
department(s) are responsible for the Park; (b) flooding issues from the Park to 
neighboring properties; (c) the condition of the Parks infrastructure, including the liner 
that was installed in the pond in the 1970s; and (d) how improvements to the Park 
could be part of the city’s phosphorus reduction plan. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Susan Albright, Chair 
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